Web Servant Report - NASCONA - January 10, 2016

Everything is going great with our website. My goal is to make our website more organized so it is easier to find things. I seem to have a lot more time on my hands now. I will finish up all my business in San Antonio this month so I will not be running between Spring and S A all of the time. My plan was to move back to Canyon Lake, but that is now in the distant future.

I would like to remind you as you make fliers to be sure to put 2016 on them. This is a very common mistake this time of the year. You will be seeing more of me at ASC's and meetings.

If anyone wants to take over as Web Servant I would be willing to help you out if you don't know Word Press which is the program I use for our website. I don't use Dream Weaver any more as there were only a few of us that could or knew how to use it.

In Selfless Service, Briefcase Bob